## KWOK MAN SCHOOL

Phone: 29810432 Fax: 29816345

September, 2021

Date:



Add.: 30 Kwok Man Road,

Cheung Chau

Date: 26th November, 2021

Tel:

## 2021-2022 Parent-Child Reading Workshop

Dear Parents.

Our school has always been committed to promoting reading culture. Parent-child reading is an indispensable element in the process of nurturing children. To this end, our school has set up a "Bring Me A Book Hong Kong - Book Bag Library" for parent-child reading plans. Each schoolbag contains three to four books. Schoolbags are only borrowed by parents for parent-child reading activities at home. Our school now sincerely organizes two sessions of "Parent-Child Reading Workshop" to let parents understand the importance of reading, how to provide a good reading experience for their children, and introduce the Book Bag Library borrowing procedures. The details of the workshop are listed as follows:

> Theme: Reading is fun

December 6 and 7, 2021 (Monday and Tuesday) Date:

Time: 10:45-12:45 in the morning

Location: Our school library/activity room Parents of this school

Target: \*\*After completing the two-day workshop, you will receive a gift, and

you can borrow books in Book Bag Library immediately

Our school urges all parents to participate in this "Parent-Child Reading Workshop " so that we can work together to cultivate the future masters of our society. If you have any inquiries, please contact Ms. Chiu from our school.

Mr. Lau Hon Wing (Supervisor) Ms. Kwok Yuen Ki (Principal) Circular No. 68E/21 (For the whole school) "Parent-Child Reading Workshop" Reply Slip To the Principal, I am the parent of (name of student) in \_\_\_\_ (class). I am able to attend the "Parent-Child Reading Workshop" at the arranged time on 6 and 7th December, 2021. Parent's signature: